
April 13, 2022

St. Ambrose Advisor

Upcoming dates…
4/13 Living Stations of the Cross

at 2pm in church
4/14, 4/15, 4/18  No school

Alphonsa House is holding a
collection/drive for first
responders that will be in
conjunction with the First
Responders’ mass on April 27.
They are asking for donations of
kleenex, hand sanitizers, hand
lotions, candy, packaged snacks,
etc.  Students will make cards
and care packages to be given
out at mass and also delivered to
area one police station.
Thank you, Susan O’Toole

Thank you!!!!
PTO thanks you for the wonderful
support of the Cornhole
Tournament this past weekend.
It was such a fun event and raised
$2,500!!
Thank you to PTO for hosting this
event!

Prek 4 released their butterflies today in Piazza Imo.
From Mrs. Grellner…

As we spend Holy Week preparing our hearts for Easter
Sunday, there will be no after school clubs or meetings held on
St. Ambrose’s campus this week.  Our middle school will
present Living Stations of the Cross in church on Wednesday at
2pm.  Visit the church bulletin at this link to find out the rest of
the Holy Week Schedule.
https://www.stambroseonthehill.com/st-ambrose-church/sund
ay-bulletin-2/
There is no school on Holy Thursday, Good Friday, or Easter
Monday.  When we return next week, we will hit the ground
running with a few very busy weeks left.  We still have a lot of
learning to do with some fun things mixed in.

I am so excited for LaFesta on May 1!  Let’s all pray for
wonderful weather as we gather as a community for some
yummy food and games.  We have three floors of classrooms in
our school building.  The floor that sells the most raffle tickets
will receive a dress down day for the week after La Festa.

It is very important that we all chip in to make LaFesta a
successful event.  In the past, parents have been required to
volunteer at different events throughout the school year.  This
all changed over the last two years.  We are finally getting back
to having our fun events.   I am asking that each family signs
up for a shift on May 1 and support us!
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0F49A5A62FA7F85-lafesta

As we plan for the ‘22-’23 school year,  we will need to hire
adults and college aged kids to help us with Extended Care.
These are paid positions.  Morning Care is from 6:30-7:30am
and after school care is from 2:45-5:45.  Please spread the word
and send any applicants my way.
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